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 MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
 Date: 15 December 2008 
 
 To: Heads of units with Graduate Programs, Grad Chairs, Award Contacts 
 xc: Deans of units with Graduate Programs 
 
 From: John (Jay) Doering, Dean, Faculty of Graduate Studies 
 
 Re: 2009/2010 University of Manitoba Graduate Fellowship and Manitoba Graduate 
   Scholarship 
 
 
 
 
Further to my previous memo dated November 17, 2008, please see the attached UMFG 
guidelines for the 2009/2010 academic year. The updated UMGF award holder’s guide 
will be available in January 2009. The preliminary budget and recommendation form will 
follow in February 2009. Units, or an amalgamation of collaborating units, may begin 
making offers after the release of the preliminary budget in February 2009. 
 
Thank you for your patience in awaiting details of the UMGF for the upcoming academic 
year. If you have questions or concerns about these guidelines, feel free to contact the 
awards officer Marcia Labiuk at marcia_labiuk@umanitoba.ca or 474-9836. 
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